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I deeply oppose this bill, as the new language gives the OHA and OHA Director far 

too much authority for unelected individuals. The bill is far too ambiguous in defining 

(or not defining) how a Public Emergency can be determined. This removes 

important governmental oversight by elected representatives, and places an 

unreasonable amount of power in the hands of unelected bureaucrats. It removes 

accountability and opens the door wide for abuses of power. As an Oregonian and 

Portland resident, I am deeply opposed to the passage of this bill. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Jillian Perkins 


